



Attention: SBE Probation Students not yet advised for Spring 2017 semester

School of Business and Economics students meeting the following criteria must report to the SBE Advising Center in NAC 512 on Tuesday, January 24 at 3 PM:

- Your CGPA is below 1.5, and
- You have attempted ten or fewer courses so far (For example: if you enrolled in BUS 172 in three semesters, count BUS 172 as three attempts toward the ten. Do not include a "W"), and
- You have not yet advised for the Spring 2017 semester.

You will have a <u>final opportunity</u> to visit with a Faculty Advisor. Your Faculty Advisor will decide whether to allow you to take courses in the Spring 2017 semester.

You father or mother must accompany you. NO EXCEPTIONS. Your father/mother must bring his or her National Identification card (NID) or passport.